
 

 

 

 
 

 

         
PHOTOGRAPH PERMISSION 

                    
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a school we recognise some parents do not want their child to be photographed due to a range of issues such as 
child protection, reducing the risk of cyber bullying or just a personal preference.  Our aim is to keep children safe and 
support the requests of parents in this area.   
 
There are times when following parents’ wishes are challenging in this area, such as joint trips with other schools, or 
members of the public taking photographs.  With regard to school plays, if you do not want your child to be 
photographed we will remove them after the performance to allow others to take photographs of their children. 
 
We would like to update our records with your preferences.  Please complete the form by ticking all the relevant boxes 
and return to school. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Z Avastu 
Headteacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

PHOTOGRAPH    PERMISSION  
 
Child’s Name:   __________________________________ 
 

 
  I do not want photographs of my child to be used for any purpose. 

 
               I give permission for photographs of my child to be used in school EG: displays. 
 
 

I give permission for photographs of my child to be shared outside school eg: Parents taking photos 

on special occasions such as Christmas plays, May Queen, Eastington Community News magazine, 

newspapers, website. 

I give permission for photographs and the first name of my child to be shared outside school eg: 

Parents taking photos on special occasions such as Christmas plays, May Queen, Eastington 

Community News magazine, newspapers, website. 

 

Signed    ……………………………… Parent/Guardian   Date ………………………………………….. 

    

 

 

 

 

 


